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March 5, 2014 

 
  

Update:  LF  PCN# EM003  Running Product Change to HWB60 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Littelfuse Inc., as the leading provider of total circuit protection with a global commitment to providing the 
highest quality products, would like to notify you of a change to materials used in the manufacturing 
process of our products.  The affected part numbers are as follows:  
 
Part Number:   Description 
PDM21001LXM   HWB60, TPAS, BULK 
PDM21002LXM   HWB60, TPAS, FOAM (OEM SPECIFIED), BULK 
PDM21003LXM   HWB60, TPAS, BULK (OEM CUSTOM) 
 
This PCN is resultant from an incremental product improvement which has the following characteristic: 

- Modification of plastic module base retention ‘latch ridge’.  Latch ridge was lengthened by 
~0.3mm.   

 
Rational and additional details of the change: 

- The latch ridge mates with cover latch – and the effect of this modification results in a more 
secure / robust cover-to-base fit ) 

- This change is reverse compatible – all covers work with either old or new bases (no change to 
cover).  This is also a cost transparent improvement and will not affect pricing of the part.  

 
Included with this PCN notice, is an updated drawing (similar to the previous) which graphically shows the 
change in more detail. As with the previously announced PCN, this is a running change and will take place 
immediately / as previous inventory is consumed to completion.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 

Matthew McWhinney 
Director, Product Management, CVP 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

mmcwhinney@littelfuse.com 
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